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Senior Estate Surveyor
Ministry of Defence
Blandford House
Farnborough Road
Aldershot '

Hants GUL1 2HA

Dear Sir
DEVELOPMENT AT RAF CHENIES, FLAUNDEN

I refer to your Notice under Circular 18/84 of 8 May in respect of a 70
metre tower at the above location.

The matter was reported to my Development Control Committee on 21 June. In
view of the sensitive nature of the location within an Area of Outstanding
Natural Beauty, the Committee were of the view that the proposed development
should only take place if it is considered that arguments in favour on
grounds of national security outweigh the objections on grounds of visual
intrusion. The Ministry of Defence is urged to consider this resoclution
very carefully and, in the event that the development proceeds, it is
requested that all surp]us\and aerials be removed from the land.

Yours faithfully

OBLE
EVELOPMENT CONTROL MANAGER




